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COVID Notice & Disclaimer 
 

COVID Notice and Disclaimer CDA is pleased that it can host the 2023 
Convenience Distribution Business Exchange (CDBX) at Omni Louisville 
Hotel, in Louisville, Kentucky. COVID and its variants are a concern 
presenting possible risks to CDBX attendees. By attending, you are 
assuming any risk due to a COVID exposure and agree to adhere to all 
COVID related guidance. Therefore, you agree that you are assuming 
any and all COVID risks and that you hold CDA and its agents, including 
attendees, sponsors, directors, officers, employees, agents, contractors, 
volunteers or venue harmless from any liability, known or unknown, 
from any illness you may contract. Additionally, you agree that you will 
not attend CDBX if you are ill or have tested positive for COVID five 
days before the start of CDBX. You also agree to follow all CDC 
guidance; federal, state and local rules; and hotel and CDA protocols 
while attending CDBX. All restrictions and guidelines are subject to 
change based on updates from the CDC and federal, state and local 
officials. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


